
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 April 2, 2001 
 
 
 
The President 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20500 
 
Dear Mr. President: 
 

Enclosed is the Annual Performance Report of the U.S. Office of Special Counsel for 
Fiscal Year 2000, pursuant to § 4(b) of the Government Performance and Results Act, codified at 
31 U.S.C. § 1116.  Questions about this report may be directed to Jane McFarland, Director of 
Congressional and Public Affairs, at (202) 653-7984. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Elaine Kaplan 
 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc:  Director, Office of Management 

and Budget 


